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QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE
(Of which some notice has been given)

Tuesday, 22 February 2011

Hon Matt Benson-Lidholm to the Minister for Energy representing the
Minister for Education.

1. Can the Minister confirm that investigators from the Standards and
Integrity Directorate of the Department of Education have visited
Kalbarri this year concerning a range of issues including allegations
of inappropriate behaviour by some Kalbarri District High School
staff at an end of 2010 staff function?

E\J

Have investigators made any findings as a result of their enquiries and
if so what are th e findings?

3. If investigators are yet to complete their enquiries, when does the
Minister expect the results to be finalised and will the findings be
made public, if not why not?

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question.

1. Yes

2. No

3. The matter is being progressed by the Department as a priority but [ cannot
provide an estimated completion date. | am advised by the Depariment of Education
that the Public Sector Commissioner’s guide to the disciplinary provisions contained

in Part 5 of the Public Sector Management Act outlines that disciplinary matters are
confidential by nature,




